From: Peggy Montgomery

To: Kerfoot, Lacey
Subject: Regarding renaming 10th street
Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 6:24:34 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Good Evening,

I whole heartedly believe that Delores Feemster is deserving of more than a street name. She
has served the greater Reno, NV committee for years which includes but is no limited to her
service with Washoe County School District, NAACP, and working with the senior
community on voting rights, etc.

Mrs. Feemster deserve a building and I believe that building should be the CSA building.
Several meetings were held there by her initiative in serving our community. This building
will represent her service and work for years to come and for those who enter.

Sincerely,

Peggy Montgomery

Peagy Montyonery

Peggy Montgomery | Administrator
Johnson's Group Care I & 11
1895 Carville Drive, Reno, NV 89512

1240 E.10th St., Reno, NV 89512

C:(775) 240-0130 | T: (775) 786-5359 | E: mpeggy074(@gmail.com
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